
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                                

                                                                                                   
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
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Old Coulsdon 
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Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,       Friday 13th September 2024 
 
 

Year 6 Information Meeting – PGL & Year 7 Transition 
 

We would like to invite you to an information meeting being held in the Year 6 classroom on 
Friday 27th September at 3.30pm.   
 
During the meeting, we will talk about the PGL trip - covering the kit list, what to expect and what 
is involved, timings, accommodation, staffing etc.  You will also have an opportunity to ask 
questions. 
 
We will also talk about the transition process from Year 6 to Year 7, including practical 
information about applying to secondary schools, attending open days, the activities we will be 
doing in class to help the children to prepare for this, how to support your child if they feel 
anxious etc. 
 
We expect this meeting to last for at least an hour, so snacks will be provided! 
 
If you are unable to attend, the information will be distributed afterwards. Your child is welcome 
to join the meeting. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Miss C Bennett 

  
Year 6 Class Teacher  
 
 


